
Oregonians made it clear in the last election by overwhelmingly passing Ballot Measure 107 that we don't want big donors to be free 
to buy our elections. Now it is up to the legislature to follow through. This should no longer be "the wild West" of election 
contributions. I am counting on you to put reasonable limits in place during this session.


